
The winning  class is ...Stonegate!
 Well Done!

Dear Families,
This week all of our Year 1 children completed
their Phonics Screening Assessment. The children
were absolutely fantastic and really showed off all
of their learning. We will inform parents and
carers of the pass mark on the end of year reports. 
All of our Year 4 children have completed the
standard multiplication test over the last 2 weeks.
The children had to answer 25 questions on
multiplication calculations up to 12x12 – the
difficulty being they only had 6 seconds to answer
each question. The children were great and took
the test in their stride.  We would like to say thank
you to all of our families for supporting their
children with their phonics and multiplication at
home.
Your child’s school report will be sent home with
your child before the end of term. This report will
include your child’s academic achievements,
general progress and attendance. The Year 4
Multiplication Checks will be included in the Year
4 reports and Key Stage 2 SATs results will be
included in the Year 6 pupil reports. 

Have a lovely weekend.
Mrs Robinson

 
 
 
 
 

 
Jubbergate: 94.24%
Ousegate: 90.56%
Fishergate: 95.65%
Whip-Ma-
Whop-Ma-
Gate: 89.02%
Gillygate: 90.27%
Fossgate: 97.12%
Micklegate: 94.85%
Stonegate: 97.47%

Haxby Road
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  A message from Mrs Robinson

Friday 23rd June  2023

School
Attendance Our School Target is 97% National Figure 96%

This week our whole school attendance was: 93.65%

Learn, Grow and Aspire Together

Each day your child is in school, on
time, they will receive a raffle ticket and

will be entered into our spectacular
summer raffle. At the end of this half
term, names will be drawn and the

children will have the chance to win
some fabulous prizes including:

 
1st Place £50 Asda Voucher

 
2nd Place: £20 Asda Voucher

 
Various summer toys 

for the garden
 



 
                

   Summer Fair Friday 30th June 2.00pm
Wednesday 5th July Whole School Moving Up Day-Children will meet their new

teacher & Y6 go to secondary school
Reception Spanish Show Wednesday 28th June  9.00am

Sports Day Friday 7th July:
Reception and Key Stage 1: 9am-10.15am

Key Stage 2:  10.45am-12.15pm
Children are to remain in school for afternoon  lessons

School Reports out Monday 10th July
Please be reminded that After School Club is closed on Friday 21st July
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